
Massachusetts Shucked Shellfish Recall Notice  
December 11, 2023 

 

RED’S BEST (MA 13027 SP) in New Bedford has issued a recall of shucked shellfish 
processed from surf clams that was likely harvested from a prohibited area in MA.  
The recalled product was shipped to shellfish dealers in CT, MA, NY, and RI. The 
product was shipped in one gallon plas�c containers labeled as Red’s Best 
Chopped Clam.  Two individual produc�on lots were shipped.  Containers are 
labeled with either lot number 331 and shuck/pack date 23/331 OR lot number 
333 and shuck/pack date 23/333.  A distribu�on list has been provided to the U.S. 
Food and Drug Administra�on.   

Please contact Eric Hickey, at the MDPH Food Protec�on Program, 
eric.hickey@mass.gov  or 617-429-2722, if you have any ques�ons or require 
further informa�on. 
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